
-----Original Message----- 
From: Christine  
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 4:13 PM 
To: Padilla, Ingrid 
Subject: Request for Baylands School District Scenarios 
 
Hello Brisbane City Council, 
 
Please strongly consider moving forward with the study of the Baylands development as it pertains to 
educational opportunities for the surrounding community of Brisbane and its impact to the community. 
 
I currently have a grade school child (entering 2nd grade) and another child entering Kindergarten. 
Baylands school(s) would be completed before they complete elementary and secondary schools and if 
it makes sense, I would like to be able to have the ability of provide them the opportunity to choose that 
school district. I do think I need more information and a survey can help me as a contributing citizen and 
homeowner in this community. I also see myself to be a long-term member of this community and 
would like Brisbane to have the opportunity to flourish as developments grow around it. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Oquendo 
 


